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‘The environment must be rich in motives which lend interest to 
activity and invite the child to conduct his/her own experiences’. 
 

FOR PRE SCHOOL AND PRE PRIMARY 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
It is indeed heartening and overwhelming for the staff and students to have organized the ‘Fashion Show’ 
in the school premises today i.e. on 14 January 2020. 
 
It goes without saying that a programme of such a magnitude is possible only with the support and 
cooperation of our parent fraternity. The enthusiastic participation of a huge number of Pre Primary 
students in the event is indeed a testimony of the confidence and faith that the parents have showcased 
towards the organization making the event a grand success. 
 
The performance of the students in today’s show was really amazing and a treat to the eyes of the 
audience. I am sure such activities provide a platform to the students to showcase their latent talent and 
will go a long way in developing communication skills and confidence amongst the tiny tots at a very young 
age and further reducing their stage fear. 
 
Once again I express my sincere thanks to all the parents for their gracious presence on the occasion. 
Eagerly awaiting to meet you all soon during the ‘Hunar Bazaar’ to be held on 18 Jan, 2020. 
 

Wishing you all a very Happy Makar Sakranti. 
 
 
 

 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 

         (Principal)  
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